
NOTICE

Dear SSU Kelab Aman members,

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF CLUB

In conjunction with the DEEPAVALI Public
Holiday on 31st October 2024, kindly take note
that the Club shall be closed all day on
Thursday, 31st October 2024.

The Club shall resume normal operations on
Friday , 1st November 2024.

Kindly take note.

Management Committee
SSU Kelab Aman
23 October 2024


